

Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

Tuesday 20th October

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been notified by Public Health England that there has been a further confirmed positive case of COVID-19 in Little Herons. The last date that this person attended Little Herons was on Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> October.

We have followed the national guidance and have identified that all children in Little Herons have been in close contact with the affected person. This means that we have been instructed to extend the isolation period for children who attended Little Herons which we notified you of on Saturday 17<sup>th</sup> October.

The isolation period is 14 days from the last contact with a person infected with COVID-19.

If your child **did not** attend Little Herons at all in the week beginning 12<sup>th</sup> October, they do not need to isolate.

If your child **did** attend Little Herons in the week beginning 12<sup>th</sup> October, they should isolate for 14 days from the date they last attended. E.g. Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> – Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> October.

Please refer to the letter which was sent to you on Saturday 17<sup>th</sup> October for further information regarding who in the household should isolate and what to do if someone shows COVID symptoms.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Essex

